
Introducing our

Exciting Rebrand!

www.mydoorfactory.ca

We are thrilled to announce the exciting


news of our company's rebranding!

Change is good!

Our company vision has always been:

"To improve life and character through 
the manufacturing of cabinet doors and 

the application of lean thinking."

And it was time for a character improvement. We no 
longer believe our company name represents our 
character or our beliefs and are proud to announce 
to the world who we are now.



There are two really cool reasons for this name. 

Can you identify them? 



Let us know what you think!

Thank you to all our customers, 
employees, family and friends who have 
inspired the change.

With this rebranding, we aim to take our business to 
new heights and bring even more value to our 
esteemed customers like you.



The changes are not just cosmetic; they signify a new 
chapter in our company's history, where we strive to 
be at the forefront of continuous improvement 
through our character, exceptional value, products 
and service.



Thank you for your continued support and we look 
forward to sharing our rebranded journey with you.



Warm regards,

My Door Factory

www.mydoorfactory.ca


